
Board of Trustees Meeting Summary 

December 4, 2014 

 

1. Chairman Bill Boyle called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone. 

 

2. The Board reviewed public feedback submitted through the UHSAA website and 

discussed letters submitted by schools.  The Board also reviewed notes from the 

public hearing held on December 3, 2014. 

 

3. The Board met and adopted, through a motion, the consideration of the 2015-2017 

five classification alignment with some flexibility in the 1A classification.  A 

second motion was adopted to accept the consideration of the 2015-2017 six 

classification alignment for football.   

 

 


